
From: Pam Fowler [mailto:ppjfowler@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 11:12 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: proposed rule change for reg 5 & 6 cafos 

 

I support a ban on all medium and large hog cafos in the Buffalo River Watershed.  These cafos 
produce too much concentrated waste and air pollution. 
  
Pam Fowler 
Jasper, AR 
 


